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Join us on Wednesday, April 15th, for a day of Virtual Advocacy.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Call, email, tweet, or post this message from NCaeyc to your Legislators:
	North Carolina’s future prosperity depends on our state’s investment in young children, their families, and the early childhood professionals who care for and educate them. Please support policies, programs, and resources that make a positive difference in the lives of young children.


Our voices in volume can make a difference!
Please also join us in saying “Thank You” to Governor McCrory for proclaiming the Week and Month of the Young Child in North Carolina.
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